
(MS)2TC and NASA/ARISS Radio Contact with the 

International Space Station Event 

Logo Design Competition 

To promote our school’s participation in the 2014 NASA/ARISS (Amateur Radio on the 

International Space Station) program, we are holding a logo design competition. The logo design will 

be used on promotional material and as a representation of our school’s involvement in a once in a 

lifetime experience for the program’s students, teachers, administration, and our district. 

Your entry should … 

o incorporate the current (MS)2TC logo 

o include the acronyms “NASA” and “ARISS” 

o NOT use any present or past NASA or ARISS logos 

o work both in color and black and white (design outline should be distinct if colors are 

removed) 

o be original artwork 

o be neatly drawn with sharp outlines 

o use saturated colors if coloring 

o be adoptable to different scales and different uses (i.e. on posters, projected image, hard 

copy …) 

o be inspiring, smart and memorable 

o be relevant to themes of education, space exploration, technology or communication as they 

relate to the ARISS program (to learn more about ARISS, visit the following webpage, 

http://www.ariss.org/). 

From the entries received the (MS)2TC faculty will choose the winning design. ALL (MS)2TC 

students are required to submit a logo design entry! 

 

Submit your logo designs to your ELA teachers, Mrs. Duddles or Mrs. Purvis  

by Friday, January 24th. 

 

 

 

http://www.ariss.org/


Name _______________________________________ Date ______________ Section ______ 

 

 


